
 

  

 

EVENT NOTICE 
 

 
June 11, 2025 

      
Community Invited to the Coombs-Hilliers Volunteer Fire Department’s  

60th Anniversary Celebration on June 21 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites the community to celebrate the 60th anniversary of the 
Coombs-Hilliers Volunteer Fire Department on June 21! This casual open house, drop-in event will have 
activities for all ages including new and vintage fire trucks, demonstrations, face painting, a bouncy castle 
and a food truck. 
 
Come join in on the fun and meet our dedicated firefighters. All are welcome! 
 
Date: Saturday, June 21 
Time: 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. (speakers at 12 p.m. followed by the cake cutting) 
Location: Coombs Fairgrounds, 1014 Ford Road, Coombs 
Parking: Available at the site 
 
 

  

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 

Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-713-2400 

 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 
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